HB 896 —-- TEXTING AND DRIVING
SPONSOR: Rowland

Currently, drivers 21 years of age or younger are prohibited from
sending, reading, or writing text messages or electronic messages
while operating a moving vehicle upon the highways of this state.
This bill repeals the age limitation and subjects drivers of any

age to the provisions of the statute.

This bill is the same as HB 2732 (2018).



